
 

                     

 

December 5, 2016 

Dear Youth Golf Supporter, 

The First Tee of the Foothills is asking for your support of youth educational programs in 2017 by 

serving as an individual or corporate sponsor for The First Tee of the Foothills. The First Tee of the Foothills is a 

program of Cleveland County Family YMCA and is a 501-c3 charity. The First Tee of the Foothills conducts year-

round educational programming to nurture our youth’s character education through the game of golf.   Your 

contributions make it possible for us to train coaches to provide this valuable education and promotes youth 

access to the golf course and practice facilities. 

You are invited to participate in the River Bend 50th Anniversary Golf Reunion on Saturday, December 

31st.   We are asking everyone and especially past junior golfers, who have been positively impacted by youth 

golf programs, to join us for a fun day of golf.  The format is Four-Ball Stroke Play (Two-Man Teams counting 

the better ball score). Prizes will be awarded to the top low gross and low net teams based on the size of the 

field. There will be a silent auction, scrapbook viewing and awards presentation following play. 

An entry form, sponsorship form and 50th Anniversary Golf Reunion schedule of events are attached.  

 

We appreciate your support. 

  

Phil Wallace, PGA       Tee Burton 

Director of Golf       River Bend YMCA Board Chairman 

 

 

River Bend YMCA Golf Course, 3005 Longwood Drive, Shelby, NC 28152 


